SENECA FALLS CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
District Offices
P.O. Box 268, 2 Butler Avenue
Seneca Falls, New York 13148-1497

Dr. Michelle Reed James Bruni
Superintendent of Schools Administrator of Business
{315) 568-5818 & Operations

(315) 712-0535 FAX (315)568-5874

TO: PARENTS and GUARDIANS

FROM: Dr. Michelle Reed

Superintendent of Schools

DATE: August 2023

SUBJECT: AHERA Compliance Activities

AHERA is a federal law enacted in 1987 that requires all school districts to inspect facilities for asbestos
containing building materials.

AHERA mandated an original inspection in 1988 and a re-inspection every three years.

Our facilities were re-inspected on March 2, 2022 and response reactions were planned to insure a
continued safe environment for our students and employees. Asbestos activities include training of
custodial and maintenance personnel, certification for staff performing operations and maintenance
procedures and periodic surveillance every six months by trained personnel.

Details of such activities are described in the district's AHERA Management Plan, which is available for
your review in the School District Offices located at the Seneca Falls CSD Operations Center, 2 Butler
Avenue, Seneca Falls, New York,

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the AHERA compliance, please feel free to contact me.
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